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Jaswal, Gagandeep

From: City Clerks Office
Sent: 2024/12/09 12:47 PM
To: Jaswal, Gagandeep; Urquhart, Chandra
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]Re: City File: OZS-2024-0063: Opposition to Official Plan and Zoning 

By-law Amendment

 
 

From: Harpreet Singh Behl   
Sent: 2024/12/09 12:38 PM 
To: Brar, Navjit Kaur (Councillor) <NavjitKaur.Brar@brampton.ca>; City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca>; 
Xiao, Yinzhou <Yinzhou.Xiao@brampton.ca> 
Cc:  
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re: City File: OZS-2024-0063: Opposition to Official Plan and Zoning By-law Amendment 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do 
not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Hello Navjit,  
 
I would like to follow up and check if you have any updates for me. 
 
As I stated earlier, I strongly oppose this amendment, as it will cause significant inconvenience to the 
residents of this neighborhood. The development would lead to increased truck traffic day and night, 
resulting in excessive noise, pollution and disruption. I am aware of people in my neighborhood 
opposing this amendment. I would like to speak on their behalf.  
 
I would like either you or me to pick up and support opposing this amendment in today's meeting 
scheduled at 7 PM in city hall. 
 
@city.clerksoffice@brampton.ca - Request you to kindly allow me to speak in today's meeting.  
 
@yinzhou.xiao@brampton.ca - Please reconsider this amendment. In my opinion, this neighborhood 
would benefit more from the addition of a shopping center or hospital or university. These facilities 
would provide significant relief to the community, addressing the pressing needs of the residents, which 
are far greater than the need for an industrial complex. 
 
Respectfully, 
Harpreet Singh Behl 
 
On Mon, Dec 2, 2024 at 2:42 PM Harpreet Singh Behl  wrote: 

Hello Navjit, 
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I hope you are doing well. 

I am a resident of Brampton in Ward 6, and I would like to bring to your attention an application to amend the 
Official Plan and Zoning By-law. The proposed amendment seeks to permit the development of five (5) industrial 
buildings for manufacturing, cleaning, packaging, processing, repairing, or assembly of goods, foods, or 
materials. 

City File: OZS-2024-0063 

Address where this amendment is proposed: 11722 Mississauga Road 

I strongly oppose this amendment, as it will cause significant inconvenience to the residents of this 
neighborhood. The development would lead to increased truck traffic day and night, resulting in excessive noise, 
pollution and disruption. 

Currently, our neighborhood is in dire need of a shopping center. As a densely populated area, we lack a 
convenient shopping complex, and such a development would bring both significant employment opportunities 
and much-needed convenience to residents. 

I sincerely hope you understand my concerns and extend your support to oppose this amendment in the 
upcoming meeting scheduled for Monday, December 9, 2024. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Best regards, 

Harpreet Singh Behl 

 

 
 
 
--  
Thanks  
Harpreet Singh Behl 


